From: Lisa Kugler

To: Moermond, Marcia (CI-StPaul); Zimny, Joanna (CI-StPaul); Magner, Steve (CI-StPaul

Cc: Gene Gelgelu; Mohamed, Kowsar (CI-StPaul); Williams, Josh (CI-StPaul); Rebecca Muchow
Subject: 678 North Snelling - water utility problem update

Date: Thursday, August 19, 2021 2:56:09 PM

Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization.

All -

We have shared the project information with a civil engineer from the firm Kimley Horn and
he will be talking to the St. Paul Water Utility to identify a solution, so at this point we do not
need to set up a meeting with them and Public Works. . The engineer will also inquire about
alternative fire suppression methods that might be available.

Please call me if you have questions or need additional information on this matter.
Lisa Kugler

for AEDS
612-718-5954
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